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Description automatically generated with low confidence]WASH COCKLE AND MUSSEL BYELAW 2021	
PERMIT SUCCESSOR APPLICATION FORM 
This application form is for permits holders to nominate a person they intend to success them as a permit holder in the event that they are unable to hold a permit issued under the Wash Cockle and Mussel Byelaw 2021 due to exceptional circumstances. If you are uncertain about your eligibility, please contact the office: by Phone (01553 775321), by Email (mail@eastern-ifca.gov.uk) or by post (Eastern IFCA, Unit 6, North Lynn Business Village, Bergen Way, King’s Lynn, Norfolk, PE30 2JG)
Please visit the Authority’s website or contact us for more information on the Eligibility Policy.

Permit Holder Personal Details 
Name:							 
Address: 
Mobile Phone Number: 
Eligibility Number: 

Please provide the personal details and contact information of the person you would like to nominate as your successor below. 
Permit Successor 
Name:							 
Address: 

Mobile Phone Number: 
Declaration 
I, the above-named permit holder, would like to nominate the above named permit successor as the person the Authority may consider issuing a temporary permit to in the event that I am unable to hold a permit in accordance with section 7 of the Eligibility Policy.
I confirm that I understand that this person may, in the first instance, be offered a permit, at the discretion of the Authority and in accordance with section 7 of the Eligibility policy, ahead of any other claims to hold the permit if so eligible. 
I confirm that all of the information contained in this form is correct to the best of my knowledge, and all of the supporting information and evidence is genuine. I understand that submitting an application form, information or evidence which is false or fraudulent are grounds for the permit not to be issued or, if issued, grounds for the associated permit(s) to be cancelled

Name__________________________				
		     	  
Signed_________________________				Date____________
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